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Jacqueline, 
  
My name is Chase Lewis, I work with Bonneville Communications in Salt Lake City. I'm helping 
Deseret Industries​ get ready to open up their new thrift store location in Cedar City at the end of 
April. 
  
Leading up to the grand opening, we're hoping to organize a collection drive to drive donations 
from the community and increase awareness for the new DI location. I'm reaching out to see if 
the SUU Women’s Network is able to participate in this effort. If you’re not already aware, DI is 
known for being not just a thrift store, but more importantly a service-centered organization that 
helps provide careers and job training to people who would benefit from it. 
  
Are you interested and able to participate in this collection drive? The two areas we need 
participation in are promoting the donation drive leading up the store opening, as well as 
actively donating to the drive itself. 
  
We're excited to help launch this new location that will serve the Cedar City community even 
better than before. Please let me know what questions you may have! 
  
Best, 
Chase Lewis 
Public Relations, Bonneville Communications 
925.837.4332 
  
 

https://www.deseretindustries.org/

